Dear Citizens,

Finally, we have some real summer weather! Let’s hope it lasts a few months at least. We have
had a long and difficult winter and spring. I’'m sure everyone is excited to get out and enjoy the
weather and the activities. The town is looking good. | notice lots of planting and sprucing up
all over town.

Thanks to all the citizens and businesses for their cooperation in supporting the governor’s plan
for keeping safe during the coronavirus limits. | know this was difficult and often a sacrifice for
everyone but it seems to have kept the community safe. It will be great to open up and get
started again.

Thanks also to all of you who supported our flower basket fundraiser. It was a great success
and the baskets really add to the appeal around town. The fundraiser also helps pay for the
flowers the city puts along Main St. for everyone to enjoy.

Thanks also to all those who donated blood at the first annual Tetonia blood drive. Your
donations are a great gift to the recipients. As you probably know blood is in great demand
right now in our community and nationwide. Thank you again for your donation.

On a less positive note, we have had numerous complaints about some of the activities of
people on the motorbikes and ATVs. We love to see people out enjoying their machines, but
everyone needs to obey the laws and safety procedures and to be considerate of other people
in the community. Some of the complaints include people driving too fast, young children
riding without adult supervision and without helmets. Another problem has been people
deliberately tearing up the grated roads in town. This not only makes driving difficult but is also
very expensive for the city. Please avoid these undesirable behaviors and we can avoid having
to call in the sheriff’'s department.

Remember the city park is open again to events. Please call Jacque at the city office for
reservations, requirements, and restrictions.

Have a great month!

Respectfully,

Gloria Hoopes




